FC38. AUDIT COMMITTEE - 24 SEPTEMBER - ANNUAL ACCOUNTS 2012/13
The Audit Committee had, on 24 September 2013, considered the Council’s audited
accounts 2012/13 and had agreed to recommend them to Council for approval.

Council considered a report by the Chief Finance Officer presenting the Council’s
audited accounts, which were unqualified for 2012/13.

Decision

Council approved the Annual Accounts 2012/13.



